13. HALTON STREET - KERB AND CHANNEL RENEWAL (PAPANUI ROAD TO WATFORD STREET)

The Project Consultation Leader reported on the latest consultation outcomes for the kerb and channel
renewal project in Halton Street in the section from Papanui Road to Watford Street.

The Board noted that stormwater services including Halton Street were being progressively upgraded
in the general area.

The Board resolved:

1. That the Halton Street (Papanui Road to Watford Street) kerb and channel renewal project
(plan TP163901) be approved for final design, tender and construction.

2. That all existing ‘no stopping’ restrictions relating to this section of Halton Street be revoked.

3. That the parking restrictions set out in recommendation 3(i)—(viii) inclusive of the Project
Consultation Leader’s report, be approved.

(Note: George Hampton declared an interest in this item and retired from the discussion and voting
thereon.)
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